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Chevron Shut-In
Beginning mid-May Rangely will have approximately 500 contract workers in town. They will 

be in town until mid-July. We will need the businesses to open early and stay open late in 
order to accommodate the needs of the workers staying in town. 

OHV Efforts
We are currently working on pulling together an OHV event in Rangely. We 

are looking at late summer/early fall. Currently, we are in the process of 
obtaining an event permit from the BLM. 

Visit Rangely Day
Visit Rangely will be held on May 25. Chamber 

directors, museum directors, Colorado Tourism Office 
personel, magazines and media personel will be in 
town experiencing everything Rangely has to offer.  

This a great opportunity for us to expose  
Rangely to a market that can help promote  

the area. Konnie is also promoting  
Rangely through contacts made since  
she became the Executive Director:  

attendance at the Governor’s  
tourism conference, materials  

distributed along the I-70  
corridor from Grand  

Junction to  
Breckenridge


